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Dear Mrs. Ali-Abdullah,

The project “Supporting the NDP implementation and 2030 Agenda on Curagao” has
made some valuable progress in 2018 starting with a MAPS mission in June 2018 and
resulting in a final Road map for SDG implementation in Curagao together with a Rapid
Integrated Assessment (RIA), completed in early December 2018. Another major output
of the project, the Poverty Risk analysis was also completed in November 2018. The
Road map was ratified by the Council of Ministers on December 12, 2018 and with the
forthcoming ratification of the Pov. Risk report (January 2019) the groundwork will be
set for the remaining outputs to advance. Furthermore the project will gain more
visibility with the development of an online platform together with a communication
strategy.

The project length was approved for a period of one year from January 2018. Project
mobilization took 3 months, also due to delayed project financing with project
implementation commencing in earnest in April 2018. In light of this and in an effort to
achieve the project outputs, a no cost extension of the project was agreed to at the project
board meeting on November 13, 2018.
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In that regard, the Government of Curagao hereby request a no cost extension of the
project until May 22, 2019 provided that the remaining funds are utilized in a
responsible manner to further achieve the desired results.

Finally, I truly consider that the further implementation of the remaining outputs of this
project will continue to support the sustainable development of Curagao.

Mr. Eugene Rhuggenaath
Prime Minister of Curacao/ Minister of General Affairs
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